
  
 
 

 
 

Minera IRL Celebrates Christmas with More Than 5,000 Children  
from Ten Neighboring Communities 

 
LIMA, PERU--(Globe Newswire – December 24, 2018): Minera IRL Limited ("Minera 
IRL" or the “Company") (BVL: MIRL, CSE: MIRL) is pleased to report that for the 12th 
consecutive year, the Company has celebrated Christmas with more than 5,000 children 
from 10 communities that neighbor Corihuarmi Gold Mine and flagship project 
Ollachea. 
 
"It is with great pleasure that we are able to continue the Company's annual tradition of 
sharing Christmas with our neighboring Communities who support our operations and 
also wish our shareholders a very Merry Christmas," stated Diego Benavides, CEO and 
Director of Minera IRL Ltd. 
 
The children and youth of the 10 Communities celebrating with Minera IRL received 
gifts in accordance with their age, and traditional panetton and hot chocolate was shared 
with family members by the Minera IRL team. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Corihuarmi Team Snowman Wishing All a Merry 
Christmas, Built at Nearly 5,000m Altitude 
 



 
Merry Christmas and Happy 2019 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 
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Gerardo Perez 
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